
 

  

 
June 30, 2020  
 
To,                 
National Stock Exchange of India 
Limited Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla 
Complex Mumbai – 400 051 

                       BSE Limited. 
                       Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
                       Dalal Street, Fort, Mumbai - 400 001 

 
 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
 
Sub: Closure of Trading Window. 
 
We would like to inform you that the Trading Window of the Company shall remain closed for 
Directors and designated employees from July 1, 2020 until 48 hours from the publication of the 
unaudited financial results.  
 
Kindly take the same on record.  
  
Thanking You, 
 
Yours truly, 
 
For Procter & Gamble Health Limited 
(Formerly Merck Limited) 
 
 
 
 
Preeti Bishnoi  
Company Secretary  
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